
March 2019 Annual Report – Four Year Public Sector 

 

An email was sent to members of the Four Year Public Sector on March 12th. Becca Dobry responded 

and indicated there was nothing to report.  

 

The past two years have been an exciting time on the NeASFAA board. A few highlights include 

attending Beth Sisk’s testimony in support of Nebraska Opportunity Grant, creation of the NeASFAA 

Summer Institute scholarship, and the development of a new State and Federal Relations committee.  

 

This experience has been invaluable for me. I’ve had so much fun, met some amazing people, and I have 

learned so much. It has been an honor to serve as your sector representative for the past two years, and 

I thank you for this amazing opportunity.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sarah Standley 


